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To: Martha Cameron

Subject: Heritage Advisory Committee proposal for the streets Ville- hearing meeting November 26.2024

Date: November 14, 2024

Importance: High

Dear Martha

I am the resident in ||| 8 5trectsville. | recently got the letter regarding
HCD proposal.

I am so anxious. Our family will nor agree this proposal. our family will reject this proposal.
Since it is totally affect our property value in the future.

The proposal is showing un-practical way for the remediation or restore the existing building.
It is such an infringement of personal property rights.

we are zero tolerance on this proposal...

Regards

Zhiiiani Cao & famili





